
FT HAMER ROAD PD&E Study
From Upper Manatee River Road to US 301

Alternatives Public 
Information Meeting

January 25, 2024

This project has been developed in compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964
and other federal and state nondiscrimination authorities. Neither Manatee County nor
this project will deny the benefits of, exclude from participation in, or subject to
discrimination anyone on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex,
disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to
Manatee County compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting:

Kimberly Middleton
ADA Compliance Coordinator

(941) 742-5923 
Kimberly.Middleton@mymanatee.org

Stefan Kulakowski
State Title VI Coordinator 

(850) 414-4742 
Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us

All inquiries or complaints will be handled according to Manatee 
County procedures and in a prompt and courteous manner.

TITLE VI

Stay up to date with project information by 
scanning the QR code to visit the project website.

Cynthia Sykes
District Title VI Coordinator

(863) 519-2287 
Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us


